Holy Cross Catholic School Child Photo Release

As a Catholic Elementary School, Holy Cross School may use photographic and electronic images of general school life, events, ceremonies, and other activities to advance the mission of the school.

The images may appear in print publications, videos and/or Internet sites associated with Holy Cross, the Parish, or the Diocese. The images are not published for commercial purposes and do not violate the privacy of any individual or group.

IMPORTANT:

If you take a one-on-one photograph of a child under 18 years of age, and publish it in a publication/Web site, you must have the individual and his or her parent (if a minor) sign a photo release form.

I do hereby give my permission to Holy Cross School, to use my photograph or photographic image in official school business, including school websites, newsletters, brochures, newspapers, etc. It is agreed that the use of my photograph or photographic image shall in no way be used in any other form other than for official school business.

This release contains the entire agreement between the parties and shall be binding upon and inure to the benefit

of the successors and assigns of the undersigned.

Executed on the ______ day of _____ 20___

Child(ren)'s Name(s) (PLEASE PRINT):

Parent/Guardian's Name (PLEASE PRINT):

Parent/Guardian's Signature:

Date: _____